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Looking Ahead: 
Monday 6th December 

Flu Immunisations (see the next page) 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

Wednesday 8th December 

Y5 Museum Trip (Dovedale & Hartington)  

 

Thursday 8th December 

Y5 Museum Trip (Castleton & Bakewell) 

 

Friday 10th December 

PTFA Family Quiz Night 

 

Thursday 16th December 

Christmas Dinner  

Xmas Jumper Day (1) 

 

Friday 17th December 

Scroogical – Xmas Panto 

Reindeer Dash in aid of TreeTops 

Xmas Jumper Day (2) 

 

Wednesday 22nd December 

Final day of the term 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

Thursday 23rd December – Friday 7th 

January 2022 

Christmas Holidays 

School closed to pupils 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

Monday 10th January 2022 

School opens for the Spring term 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Reindeer Dash 

The Reindeer Dash, in aid of Treetops 

Hospice 

(https://www.treetopshospice.org.uk/) will 

be taking place in school on Friday 17th 

December. Mrs Morgan has organised the 

activities. Children will have come home 

with sponsor forms. 

 

 

COVID and Staffing 

Thank you for your patience over the last 

few weeks. We have been hugely 

impacted by COVID and our staffing has 

been significantly depleted. Please 

continue to be patient with us as we 

stagger towards Christmas. 

 

 PTFA – Quiz Night 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you’d like to take part in the quiz on the 

evening of Friday 10th Dec, please 

complete the form on the next page and 

send it into school with £5 in an envelope 

(marked PTFA quiz) by Tuesday 7th 

December. 
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Flu Immunisations – IMPORTANT 

We have been asked by the Immunisation 

Team to remind you that they are coming 

into school to administer flu jabs on 6th 

December.  Over 200 forms have not been 

sent in! 

 

If you haven’t done so already, please go to 

their website 
https://www.derbyshireandcityimms.co.uk/Forms/Flu 

to consent or decline for your child having 

the vaccine. 

Your unique school code for Chellaston 

Junior School is DC146500. 

 

Christmas Cards 

Please do not allow your children to bring 

Christmas cards in to give to other children 

or staff before Monday 13th December. 

 

Ideally, to help save the planet, please 

give money to charity as opposed to 

sending Christmas Cards into school. 

 

However, if your child does write and send 

in Christmas cards, there will be a 

collection box on the playground each 

morning for them to put them in. Please 

ensure that your child labels the front of the 

envelope carefully so that the card makes 

its way to the correct child out of the 500 

at the school, including: 

• Full Name 

• Class 

From 13th December, we will have Y6 

children organising and distributing the 

cards each day. Cards will then be taken 

home and opened at home. 

This is to avoid the school becoming awash 

with envelopes! 

Unfortunately, due to GDPR, we are not 

allowed to give out class lists to children or 

parents.  
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Following the Government's Cop 26 discussions, we at CJS felt it was important to discuss 

how we could play our part in helping the environment.   

As you can see, our school community have written pledges to show our commitment to 

saving the planet. 


